
 

Dear Doctor, 

The California Podiatric Medical Association (CPMA) applauds the efforts of the Los Angeles 
County Podiatric Medical Society in establishing a statewide purchasing pool for the benefit of 
all Association members. 
 
We are officially supporting the Members' Purchasing Association (MPA). The program is 
designed to save you money on the medical and office products you already ordinarily purchase 
for your practice. The cost savings achieved by joining the program could help defer some or 
even all of the cost of your CPMA membership. We are also hoping that this cost savings 
advantage, exclusively for members of the CPMA, provides a stimulus for non-members to join 
the Association. 
 
Joining the MPA is free of charge and offers easy access to significant savings on products you 
already use such as: office supplies, medical and surgical supplies, casting materials, DME 
supplies, diabetic inserts, pre-fabricated and custom braces and supports. 
 
To achieve success participation is key. 
 
The website for this program is presently in its final development stage and you will be able to 
sign up and order directly online for your office supply needs. 
 
In the coming month, you will be invited to participate. For the benefit of the Association, your 
patients and your bottom line, we highly encourage you to give the Members' Purchasing 
Association a try! 
 
Any questions about the MPA program can be addressed by contacting Los Angeles 
County Podiatric Medical Society's Executive Secretary Jan Winter at lacpms@cox.net or 
by calling (310) 514-9072. 
 
Thank you. 

 


